
HONORS ANNOUCEMENTS for 5/12/25 
 
The final week of the Spring 2025 Semester is here! Good luck with all your exams and 
projects. The Honors College office is open during the summer! Please email us at 
honors@wpunj.edu or stop by the office (Raubinger Hall, Room 207). Dr. Andrew and Jan 
will hold limited office hours during the summer. Please email us for an appointment.  
 
HONORS FACULTY ANNOUCEMENTS 

• Dr. Emily Monroe has won a sabbatical for next year. Congratulations, Dr. Monroe! 
Dr. David Gilley will serve as interim Biology Honors Track Director during the Fall 
2025-Spring 2026 academic year. Welcome, Dr. Gilley!  

 
• Dr. Jill Nocella has been elected Nursing Department Chair. Congratulations Dr. 

Nocella! Dr. Lisa Foley has been appointed as the Nursing Honors Track Director. 
Welcome, Dr. Foley!  

 
• Dr. Amy Learmonth will return to her position as Cognitive Science Honors Track 

Director. Welcome back, Dr. Learmonth! Dr. Mike Gordon will continue to teach in 
the track. Thank you, Dr. Gordon, for serving as interim Cognitive Science Honors 
Track Director! 
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